The hostel at Mfera School in Malawi
[bookmark: _GoBack]Has been funded by FROM Scotland. This  will give 56 girls from outlying villages somewhere safe to stay during the school term. 

They can stay in the hostel free of charge with the only thing they have to pay for is their food and personal items.
As some families are too poor to even afford this FROM Scotland are sponsoring 10 girls.
